NTPUD picks GM-CEO from
within
Paul Schultz was appointed by the board of directors as the

general manager/CEO of the North Tahoe Public Utility
District.

Schultz has been will the district approximately one year,
serving as the planning and engineering manager. Prior to his
time with the district, Schultz worked independently as a
civil engineer in the Tahoe area for four years and brings
more than 25 years of experience in the fields of civil and
environmental engineering to the Ddstrict.
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Board President Lane Lewis noted Schultz’s experience in the
water, wastewater, stormwater and drainage specialties as well
as his experience in project management, planning and design.

Schultz enjoys skiing and kayaking and is a docent at the
Tahoe Maritime Museum in Homewood. He lives on the West Shore
with his wife, Kathleen, and their dog, Kiva.
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